

Member of Parliament Vaughan—Woodbridge



Dear Friends,

On behalf of the constituents of Vaughan-Woodbridge, I would like to extend my warmest greetings to all those attending this 2019-2020 Shen Yun Performance Arts tour of Canada. The return of this significant world-class event to Canada is an opportunity to see a premier classical Chinese dance and music company that has left millions in awe.

Shen Yun is inspired by 5,000 years of traditional Chinese culture. Shen Yun reflects and contributes to Canada's diverse multicultural society. It showcases traditional values and timeless virtues that exist across civilizations and throughout history, while inspiring and uplifting us.

As Canadians, we are fortunate to be part of a country that enables and supports diversity. Shen Yun embraces compassion, courage and hope, reminding us all that we have more similarities than differences. The performances by Shen Yun afford us the opportunity to acknowledge ancient practices, reflecting on how we can utilize them throughout our daily activities and within our communities.

My sincerest thanks to the organizers Falun Dafa Association of Canada, as well as the volunteers for all the hard work, dedication and passion for organizing this year's events. Let's all join in to share, uplift and embrace the Chinese culture through these special performances.

Best regards,

Francisco Sorbara

Francesco Sorbara, M.P Vaughan-Woodbridge

Ottawa

Room 760, The Valour Building, Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A6 Tel.: 613-996-4971 Fax.: 613-996-4973 Constituency Office

8633 Weston Road Suite 6A, Vaughan, Ontario, L4L 9R6 Tel.: 905-264-6446 Fax: 905-264-8637